
 
 
 
 
 

1 Worrall Drive, Wouldham  Kent  ME1 3GE 
: 01634 861434   Email: office@wouldham.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher : Mrs Victoria Baldwin BSc (Hons) NPQH 

 

15th November 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers of Dove and Wren Class 

We would love to show you how we are learning our phonics and 

reading at school. Therefore we are going to hold a short 15 minute 

phonics show and tell after school.  

There will be three sessions with a maximum of ten parents in each 

group. Your year R child can join you but if you have little ones that 

can be looked after this may help make the sessions flow better and 

enable you to interact with your child in the session.  

These will take place on: 

Tuesday 21st November 

Friday 24th November 

Tuesday 28th November 

 

Please join us in exploring phonics and reading in Year R.   Please 

email us at  office@wouldham.kent.sch.uk to book a session.  

 

We look forward to sharing our phonics and reading learning with 

you, 

The EYFS Team.  
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